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I oppose the elimination of mail-in voting. It has worked very well for Oregon voters 

for many years. The deception being peddled is that Oregon is not capable of 

effectively using mail-in voting, but the facts prove they are wrong.  

Oregon must not eliminate mail-in voting. It would be wrong on many levels.  


